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Response to Request for Information

Reference EIR 000229
Date 18 June 2018

Tree/Hedge damage to Residential Properties

Request:

Under Freedom of Information Act, please provide details of settlements made since 2014
over damage from trees/hedges to residential properties.

For each case, please provide date for settlement, how much was settlement, address of
claimant and a brief outline of the claim.

In response to your request we can confirm that there have been no compensation
payments made from 1 January 2014 to 18 June 2018 for damage caused by
trees/hedges to residential properties.


